
 I support HB2927 and do not support SB825. 
 
Oregon needs to lead the way with other states to pass the National Popular Vote Interstate 
Compact.   All US Citizens need to have their vote for president treated equally.   As Oregonians, 
Republican votes mean absolutely nothing since they are always in the minority.   With the NPV-IC, 
their votes would go into the general pot and be counted!    
 
In addition, it will reduce the swing state effect in this country where only 5-8 states get attention 
during and AFTER the election.  More pork barrel spending is done in swing states than anywhere 
else.    
 
Because our US Constitution leaves it to the state legislatures to decide how the Electoral College 
votes are calculated, there is NO need for a referendum.   Please pass HB2927 as stated NOW! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Susan Palmiter 
Portland 

 

 

--  
Susan Palmiter 
503-705-9144 (cell) 

 


